
December 2021

from the Chairman 
    Happy Holidays to you and yours.......

As we end this year, we look back on some rewarding and fun 
activities.  Thanks to the efforts of many, especially Cathy 
Galati and Kathy Howitt, our fall fundraisers and the annual 
Holiday Baking Day were great successes. Our finances are 
healthy. And boxes of cookies and candy went to businesses at 
Sebring Airport, tower and customer services at Lakeland, 
Bartow, and Winter Haven.

2022 will be busy, too.  There is the flight training scholarship 
to be awarded in January, A Girls Day in February, the SE 
Section Meeting in Spring, and the Air Race Classic starting in 
Lakeland in June. 

Come join us at the next chapter meeting - January 8 at 10 am 
in the Sebring Terminal Conference Room.

Janice Rearick, Bev Mautner, Linda Murphy,
Jo Alcorn and Kathy Howitt - the bakers!

https://www.facebook.com/FlSuncoast99s
http://flsuncoast99s.com/


Florida Heartland Chapter News
Chair: JoAnne Alcorn         
Vice Chair: Kathy Howitt        
Secretary: Vikki Greenleaf    
Treasurer: JoAnne Alcorn

Membership: Vikki Greenleaf 
Scholarship: Lisa Watkins    
Newsletter: Janice Rearick
Ways and Means - Cathy Galati
NIFA, EAA, events - Bev Mautner
Bylaws and Standing Rules - Janice 
Rearick
Social Media (FB) - open
Website - JoAnne Alcorn
Aerospace Safety and Education - open

Inquiries: flheartland99s@gmail.com

Committee Chairs: We are in need of some Committee Chairs. This 
is your chance to get involved more with the Chapter. We have 
a need for a Social Media Chair, and for an Aerospace Safety and 
Education Chair. If there's something else you'd like to do, please 
speak up.   

Thanks to Janice Rearick for taking on the chapter newsletter in 
2022. And thank you to Vikki Greenleaf for the years of newsletter 
work.  We are most grateful!

The Calendar of Events, photos, and other news items are on our 
website FLHeartland99s.com.  Send your updates and news to 
JoAnne Alcorn for the website and to Janice Rearick for the newsletter. 
joannealcorn1@gmail.com (Jo) and peak2peak@gmail.com (Janice).

Welcome, Camila Norona, our 
newest chapter member!

The Witches of FL Heartlands 

All the Witches at the Witches Fly-In
Kathy Howitt and Steve Alcorn with 
Aviat Husky at the 99s Fly-In BBQ




